
Dear Valued Members, 
 
We are writing to inform you about an important update regarding the location of documents 
related to your membership.  
 
To enhance ease of access and streamline our document management process, we have 
relocated all pertinent membership documents to a dedicated Google Drive folder. This change 
aims to provide you with a more efficient and user-friendly experience when accessing your 
membership information. As a best practice, we recommend bookmarking this folder in your 
browser for quick and easy access in the future. 
 
We understand this transition may cause inconvenience and sincerely apologize for any 
disruption. We are committed to making this process as smooth as possible and greatly 
appreciate your patience and cooperation.  
 
If you are a member, please contact me, your Experience Manager at kblair@sendesign.com, to 
get direct access to the link.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support! 
SEN Design Group Leadership Team 

mailto:kblair@sendesign.com

